
From: CM Coate [mailto:cmcoate@nfia.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 July 2016 6:32 PM 
To: Chambers - Watson SDP 
Cc: Mr Wayne Smith 
Subject: Conference Plumbing and Sprinkler Fitting Award 
 
Att: SDP Watson 
 
NFIA is not able to attend the conference called for 7 July 2016 re the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers 
Award (PSF) due to prior commitments which were not able to be changed 
 
NFIA is committed to any discussions relating to issues within the PSF Award and looks forward to 
receiving advice on the outcomes of the conference of 7 July 2016 
 
Sincerely 
 
Carmel M Coate 
Director Training and Education  
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